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Meal Service Plan during Extended Closure  
1.) Starting Tuesday, March 17th:   Meals will be delivered to your child’s normal bus stop, between        the hours of 11AM – 1PM (M – F).  No meals will be delivered during Spring Break:  Mar. 23 - 27. 

a.) Meals will include a lunch and a breakfast for the next morning.  
b.) These meals may include perishable items and someone will need to be available to accept or pick-up these meals. 
c.) Food Allergies:  Some meals may contain nuts or other ingredient that may cause an                    allergic reaction in your child.  Students with known food allergies should not consume                    these meals items if they do not have an ingredient list. 

2.) Delivery to homes:  Please have your son/daughter be on the lookout for the bus during the above        timeframe.  Our bus drivers, aides, and kitchen staff are working to deliver your child’s meals.  
a.) Expectations from families:  
i Someone from the family is to come outside, walk partially down the driveway to indicate to the driver how many meals are needed, wait for a staff member to exit the bus.

ii Staff members will place the meals at the end of the driveway and return to the bus.  Once staff members are on the bus, we ask that the student/family member proceed to the end of the driveway to get the meals. 

3.) Group Stops:  If your child normally gets on the bus at a group stop, that is where they will        receive their meals as well.  Unfortunately, this is not ideal, but because buses cannot maneuver        through some of our narrower streets and areas, this is the option we have to use. 

a.) “Social Distancing”:  In order to follow the directives from the Ohio Dept. of Health, students at a group stop are asked to have at least 6 feet of space between one another.   

This will limit possible exposure.   Once the meals have been delivered, students need to proceed directly back to their home, and not visit with friends.  

(over)

4.) Car Riders and Drivers:  If your child is a car rider and/or drives to school and would like to receive meal service, we ask that you contact your child’s school and let the office staff know.  Additionally, these students need to be outside waiting, as our bus drivers are not accustomed to these stops.  If the bus misses your child’s stop, instruct your child to call the school.  We will use the bus radio to communicate between buses and buildings to assist with any missed homes.
5.) We are Spartan Strong!:  Our goal is to feed every child in our district who needs or wants a meal.          If we miss your child (or deliver a meal when you said you did not want one), please call the district office (740-389-4479) and we will make every effort to correct the mistake.   We ask for your patience as we try to provide this service to our students and families. 

Committed to Unleashing the Potential to all Community Members.
Our Spartan Strong Culture is Fundamental to all Previous Current and Future Success!
